
This Week (Sept 30th – Oct 4th) 

Sept. 30 – Early Out for ALL Grades 

Oct. 1 - Running Club 

Oct. 1 - Band Practice 

October 3 – Running Club 

October 3 – Band Practice 

October 4 – Friday Flag Salute 

 

 This Week (Oct 7th – Oct 11h) 

Oct. 7 – Early Out for ALL Grades 

Oct. 8 - Running Club/Band Practice 

October 10 – Running Club/Band Practice 

October 11 – Friday Flag Salute 

 

 

PROTECT THEIR NOGGINS 

 

California law requires anyone under the age of 18 to wear a 

bicycle helmet when riding on the streets or sidewalks.  This 

law pertains to anyone riding a bike, scooter, skateboard, 

and/or roller skates.  Here are some of the basic helmet rules: 

• Must fit properly. 

• Must be fastened correctly. 

• Must meet the American Society for Testing and 

Materials (ASTM) or U.S. Consumer Product Safety 

Commission (CPSC) safety standards. 

Help us keep our Curran Kiddo’s safe and make sure your 

child/children wear a helmet to protect their noggins!!! 

 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ CELEBRITY SIGHTING!!! 

 

Curran’s very own Sierra Howard, a fourth grader, will 

be on an episode of KIDS SAY THE DARNDEST THINGS 

with Tiffany Haddish on ABC.  Everyone tune in and 

support Sierra.  The show will air on ABC on October 6th 

at 8 pm. 

➢ LOOPS AND LINES 
❖ Our Crossing Guards are essential to the safety of our little 

Cougars, please follow their directions and be nice to them.  

They are here to protect your kids. 

❖ You can also use the lower loop when picking up.  

❖ Please remember to pull all the way forward in the loop.  

❖ Please stay in your car when going through the loop. 

❖ Please set a good example of citizenship by following all 

traffic laws in and around school. 

 

➢ COMING IN OCTOBER: 

  October 21st – 25th 

October 21st is an Early Out Day  

October 22nd – 25th are Minimum Days (Dismissal will be at 

12:10 for Kinder, and 12:20 for all others):    

  No School:  November 1st 

 

 

Our Curran PTA wants to help your little Cougar find their 

creative side.  The Reflections program is designed to 

introduce kids to the arts, in subjects like:  

• choreography  

• literature 

• music 

• photography 

• visual arts: drawing, painting, and more 

Our PTA is hosting workshops to help your kids complete 

their projects.  Workshop are in the MPR on Mondays from 

2:00pm – 3:00pm on Sept 30th, Oct 7th, Oct 14th, Oct 21st and 

Oct 28th.  Check out the PTA flyer on our website for more 

details.  

 

LOOK WITHIN 

 

https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/cms/lib/CA01000508/Centricity/Domain/546/Workshop%20flyer.pdf

